
 
 

An outreach program of Central United Methodist Church. 

September 2022

 
We are so glad you are 

joining us for the 2022-2023 
school year. 

 
 

From the office: 
 

 

 

• All student paperwork is due by the 

end of September.  

• Helping Parents need: TB, Measles, 

Pertussis and flu shots. 

 

Potato Dinner is coming! 

Date: Wednesday, September 28 
Time: 5:00-7:00pm 

All School Photo: 6:00 PM 
Where: CMNS Playground 

Cost:  $30 for a family of 4; 
 $8 for single dinner. 

Reservations in the office. 

 
 

 Do you like to bake? Sign up to donate a 
dessert for our Potato Dinner dessert bar. 

Sign up on the bulletin board across from the 
office.  

 

Be sure to bring extra money 

for our Pumpkin Patch and our 

Dessert Bar! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dates to Remember: 
Sept. 24 Second Parent Workday 
Sept. 28 Potato Dinner 
Sept. 30 All Paperwork Due 
 

CMNS Office Hours 
Monday/Wednesday/Friday 

8:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

Tuesday/Thursday 
8:00 AM – 2:00 PM 

 
School Office: 462-5127 
Church Office: 466-5046 

Tax ID Number for CMNS 
94-1294904 
CMNS Website: 

Please visit www.centralmethodistnurseryschool.com to 

find the nursery school handbook, Small Street Journal, 

school calendar, special events, and snack calendar. 

 

http://www.centralmethodistnurseryschool.com/


Art work submitted by M-F 4’s AM  
class. 
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